From: Dawn Mantell

To: Lewis Lawrence
Subject: Cancellation Feedback
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 11:29:18 AM

Good Morning,

As a result of the reminder calls placed yesterday, the MPPDC Commission meeting for
tomorrow, December 15th has been CANCELLED.

The Regional Dredging Program continues to be an important topic of discussion on the
meeting agenda. The next discussion will be centered around the financial aspects of this
program and is too important to miss so please plan to be in attendance in January.

On behalf of the MPPDC Chairman and Staff, we wish everyone a safe and wonderful holiday
and look forward to seeing everyone in the New Year!
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